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March 28, 2017

Dear Friends,

Thank you for the well wishes, personal tributes and advertisements in
our 2017 St. Patrick’s Day Parade Journal. Despite frigid temperatures, Irish
eyes once again smiled down on us, blessing Bay Shore and Brightwaters
with clear skies for another grand parade.

Grand Marshals, Michael Korb and Peter McCarthy of Captain
Bill's Restaurant, proudly led the parade down Main Street, cheered on by
bundled up, yet hearty and festive crowds. They were followed by pipe and
drum bands, floats, schools, multiple groups and organizations that warmly
entertained the crowds along the parade route. None of this would have
been possible without your financial support!

As a direct result of the parade committee’s fundraising efforts, the
Suffolk County Police Pipe Band was awarded the Ned Baker Trophy
for Best Pipe Band, and the Arthur J. Schiller Trophy for Best Float was
presented to the Bay Shore High School Alumni Association.

We want you to know how grateful we are for your support, which
enables us to bring a fantastic parade to the community. We hope we will

have the opportunity to work with you again next year.

Thank you once again for making the St. Patrick’s Day Parade of
Greater Bay Shore a grand event.
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